
     

June 3rd, 2015

          President: Bob Howard  Treasurer: Elaine Schenk  Secretary:  Bob Graham
          Chief Flying Instructor: Brian Cheadle Field Operations: Tom Savage  

Call to order    19:18, Club Field

Attendees:  Brian Cheadle, Bob Graham, Bob Howard, Ken Klein, Ross MacEwan, Chris 
Ramey, Tom Savage,  Ken Nykorak (possible new member)

May's Minutes Approved: Brian Cheadle / Ken Klein

Financial Report Approved: Bob Howard / Ross MacEwan   

As of May 31. there were 16 (2 honorary + 14 paid) club members.  
Expenses consisted of mower gas and parts for a total of $67.00. Income from membership fees 
$xxx.
 Bank account balance                  $xxx
 Cash on hand                               $xxx
Total – bank and cash balance     $xxx

President's Report

No report

Field Report

Thanks to those who came out to assist with the runway weed pull.  A cultivator was used and 
seemed to do a good job. Tom moved an older club tractor back to the field, while our main 
tractor is out for repairs.  It runs well but needs the blades sharpened, Tom will look after this in 
the next day or so.  Efforts continue to reduce the number of weeds, either by hand pulling or 
applying weed killer.
Thank you also, to those who responded to Ken Klein's calls for grass cutting duties.

Flying Instruction
Weather is still the most frustrating factor in setting up a training schedule.



Old Business
 Our Club Fun fly will be held on June 20th .

 It will be an informal event consisting of flying, a barbeque lunch/supper (bring 
your own food).

 Start time is flexible, anytime after 10am.  Wrap up will be early evening.
 Tom will be selling some R/C items that belonged to Lawrence Allard.  The lower

cost items will be labelled.  The higher priced items will be sold through a silent 
auction, cut off for bids will be 15:00.

 In the event that the weather isn't suitable for flying Ken Klein offered to host a 
barbeque / get together for club members.

Next Meeting.
The next official meeting will be September 2nd 2015.
Informal meetings will occur, at the flying field the first Wednesday of June and July, Bob H. 
will let us know if they are required. 

Meeting was adjourned at 20:30.
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